
EASTERN CARIBBEAN TELECOMMUNICATIONAUTHORITY 

(ECTEL) 

 

CONSULTATION DOCUMENT 

ECTEL Regional Spectrum Management Plan 

 

Comment on Comments 

No.01/2021 
 

1. The National Telecommunications Regulatory Commission received a submission from 

ECTEL containing the ECTEL Regional Spectrum Management Plan for its Member 

States. 

 

2. A copy of the consultation on the draft ECTEL Regional Spectrum Management Plan is 

available on the ECTEL website (www.ectel.int) and the Commission websites. Copies 

will be made available upon request from the National Telecommunications Regulatory 

Commission. 

 

3. The initial comments period was set for Monday 12th July 2021 to Friday 6th August 

2021, and was extended to Friday 13th August, 2021. 

 

4. ECTEL received comments from: 

i. Companies representing device manufacturers, chipset vendors and 

applications providers namely – Broadcom, Inc, Cisco Systems, Inc., 

Facebook, Inc. Hewlett Packard Enterprise; Intel Corporation, Microsoft 

Corporation and Qualcomm Technologies Inc.; 

ii. St. Kitts Nevis, Anguilla Amateur Radio Society – St. Kitts and Nevis 

➢ St. Kitts Nevis Anguilla Amateur Radio Society – Consultation 

Proposal; 

iii. Digicel Dominica Ltd. – Commonwealth of Dominica; 

iv. Seva Communications Inc. – Saint Lucia; 

v. Cable and Wireless (Flow) - ECTEL Member States; 

vi. 5G Americas – USA; 

vii. National Télécommunications Regulatory Commission (NTRC) – Grenada; 

viii. National Telecommunications Regulatory Commission (NTRC) – 

Commonwealth of  Dominica; and 

ix. Dynamic Spectrum Alliance Limited (DSA) - USA 

➢ 6 GHz License Exempt  

 

5. The period for reply comments (Comment on Comments) period will now run from 

Wednesday 18th August 2021 to Friday 27th August 2021. 

 

6. Following the reply Comments period, ECTEL’s Directorate will revise and submit 

the revised ECTEL Regional Spectrum Management Plan to the Council of Ministers 

for its recommendation and for adoption in the ECTEL Member States. 

 

http://www.ectel.int/


 

7. All responses to this Consultative Document should be written and sent via e-mail no 

later than 4.30 on the due date to: - 

 

Managing Director  

ECTEL 

P. O. Box BW395 

Gros Islet, LC01 601  

Saint Lucia 

Fax: 1-758-458-1698 

Email: consultation@ectel.int 

 

Disclaimer 

 

This consultative document does not constitute legal, commercial or technical advice. The 

consultation is without prejudice to the legal position of ECTEL’s duties to provide advice 

and recommendations to the Ministers with responsibility for electronic communications 

and the National Telecommunications Regulatory Commissions.

mailto:consultation@ectel.int


 
Comments Received from the revision of 

ECTEL Regional Spectrum Management Plan 

Attached: 


